WELCOME BACK!



ABOUT US

It's a new School year so we thought we would re-introduce ourselves and welcome those who are new to Edgewood School. The PTA are a group of parents who organise events and fundraisers to raise vital funds for the School for things which would otherwise not be achievable. Our recent project has been Nursery, where we have purchased new hard wearing mats for the carpet area, large furniture items and educational toys. We have also ordered a new swivel seat which was requested by the SEN team and sofas for KS1 reading areas!

OUR NEXT EVENTS



All of our events will be posted on our Facebook page and included in the School newsletters.

- 13th October Pre-loved Halloween Swap Shop and Spooky Tombola
- 5th November Bonfire Night Fireworks Display
- 25th November Wreath Making (further details to follow)

CAN YOU HELP?

We are always looking for new members and volunteers and we appreciate any time that you are able to give to help. This can be as full members or as event volunteers. Please get in touch if you'd like to know more!

CONTACT US



Pta@edgewood.notts.sch.uk

Facebook: https://facebook.com/edgewoodprimaryschool